
From: John Hazzard <JohnHazzard@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/7/2016 3:03:10 PM
Subject: RE: Funding

Thanks

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 3:00 PM
To: John Hazzard <JohnHazzard@scsenate.gov>
Subject: Funding

0 Executive Budget will fund new prosecutors, new judges, and new public defenders to end 
this practice, which will also reduce caseloads and decrease backlogs (Rec. 8 and 9).

o My Executive Budget provides:
§ $2.9 million to assign prosecutors to the DV cases in magistrate and 

municipal court previously assigned to officers;
§ $7.8 million for 144 new prosecutors;
§ $1.7 million for 3 new judges and staff for Circuit Court;
§ $6.6 million for public defenders (proportionate to increase for prosecutors at 

85%).
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